
 

 

                                                     VERWOOD BOWLS CLUB - MINUTES 
 

                           Committee Meeting held Wednesday, 16th November 2022 at the Clubhouse 

 

Present: Barry Chick ( President ) Norman Pearce ( Secretary) Phil Prince ( Green Leader ) Brian Dooley 

(Men’s Captain) Mal Hancock (Men’s Vice Captain ) Keith Newman ( Publicity ) ChrIssy H.Thompson ( 

Social ) 

 

Apologies:  Peter Simpson (Committee member)                                                               Action 

 

1). Minutes of 19th October 2020 - approved 

 

Matters Arising 

 

2). Keith Newman welcomed & appointed to the committee. Barry Chick nominated seconded by Norman 

Pearce. 

 

3)  Memoriam: Jim Scutt RIP, funeral Friday 2nd December at 11am at Bournemouth Crematorium.  Please 

contact Norman Pearce should you wish to attend. 

 

4)  Letter to the local council regarding subsidence, as yet no response, the meeting is.           NP 

 being held this week. 

No change in membership. 

Presentation lunch at Remedy Oak, Monday 28th November. There are 30 people booked for this occasion, 

at present. 

There is no further information on the new Bowls Information Booklet yet. 

 

5) The water pipe feeding the green is still leaking & its exact location remains                        PP 

 undetected.  Mike Foster will be working on this later this week. 

The second mower is now undergoing repairs at an approximate cost of £770.00. 

The worm casts remain a problem, with the green keepers still fighting them, they also continue the battle 

against the growth of moss on the green.  

 

6). Ladies - Nothing to report.                                                                                                         AB 

 

7) Social - Very successful Beetle Drive enjoyed by all. £51.00 raised. 

 

8). Treasurer Report - No Report available.  

 

9). KN talked to us about the advantages & benefits of using Face Book in relationship to communication 

with club members. It was agreed that those interested would arrange a meeting with Keith to familiarise 

ourselves with these techniques. 

 

10) Any Other Business 

 

NP received an enquiry from potential new members, moving into the area, regarding joint membership fees.  

The committee felt this matter should be put on the next agenda for discussion. 

He also talked about upgrading the “Data Protection“ required by the club, he will keep us informed about 

this. 

 

Need to Know Board. The benefits of having an information board was discussed & members felt this would 

prove useful for people to familiarise themselves with the latest news & events.  

Next Meeting Wednesday 18th January. 

 

The meeting closed at 11.30 am 

 


